
 

 

NATIONAL GEOGRAPHIC INSTITUTE 

MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS AND TRANSPORTATION  

Friday, 5 November, 2004 

Mrs. 

Ileana Castillo Mora  

This City 

Dear Madam: 

In response to notice dated 19 October, please allow me to respond with the following: 

The land identified in plan G-747354-2001, real estate registry 5123692-000, is not located 

within the Las Baulas National Marine Park, Guanacaste. 

Attached hereto are two graphs: one is a section of topographical pages (Matapalo and Villareal) 

which demonstrates the representation of the Las Baulas National Marine Park, and the other is a 

section of the infrared aerial photograph colour  4833, of aerial line 5A of Roll 46 of Draft Letter 

2003. Both graphic renditions plot the lot identified in plan G-747354-2001, supplied by the 

interested party at our request. The conclusion is reached that the lot or land in question is not 

within the Las Baulas National Marine Park. 

Attached hereto is a copy of the criteria given in report 040360 from the Geodisic and 

Topographic Department of the National Geographic Institute. 

Kindest regards 

 

Mr. Eduardo Bedoya Benítez 

Director General 

National Geographic Institute, M.O.P T 

EBB/ebb 
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